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Department of Employment Question No. EMSQ15-000366 

Senator Lines asked on 28 October 2015 on proof Hansard page 

Question

jobactive - red tape reduction 

How much red-tape reduction does the Department estimate is being experienced by 
providers under jobactive compared to previous system? 

Answer

The Department of Employment has calculated and submitted estimates of regulatory 
savings for providers to the Office of Best Practice Regulation (OBPR). These figures will be 
available for release shortly and will then be available to the Committee. The Department can 
forward the figure to the Committee as soon as the estimates have been finalised with the 
OBPR.  


